
NOTICE REGARDING REGISTRATION FOR VIRTUAL SWEAR-IN CEREMONIES ON JANUARY 27,2021 

You may register for a swear-in ceremony once you have received a certification notice from the 
Committee on Admissions. Please complete, and return the oath paperwork before the ceremony by 
following the instructions in the certification email. Certifications are ongoing. Please do not call the 
office if you are not yet certified. You will be contacted if additional information is needed. Registration 
for the ceremony closes 5:00pm, January 23, 2021. Do not register guests. The ceremonies will be 
broadcast on the court’s YouTube channel for guests. 

To register, please choose the link for the time you wish to attend below: 

1. 10 AM: https://app.certain.com/profile/form/index.cfm?PKformID=0x3232699f7ce 
2. 12 PM: https://app.certain.com/profile/form/index.cfm?PKformID=0x3233364ee1a 
3. 2 PM: https://app.certain.com/profile/form/index.cfm?PKformID=0x32333833117  
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